
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:07 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 

Dear Sirs, 

I beg you to rescind the egregious rule put in place during the Obama Administration known as 
Obamacare for IRA’s.  

I do not want the government dictating to me what investments I can have or not have in my IRA or 
401k. I consider this a blatant attempt to take over my retirement investments by government 
bureaucrats who are less able to do so than the highly paid consultants at Scottrade and other 
investment institutions.  

Sincerely Yours,
C. Fisher


